
The eviction moratorium has protected my family members and I urge you to extend it. My story is that my 
daughter and son in law are renting from my previous employer. After I lost my job, I had to go through the 
BOLI enforcement process to get unpaid wages from my employer. My employer started retaliating against 
my family because of the BOLI enforcement. They started harassing them for rent that was unpaid in July, 
even though the moratorium applies to this month. My son in law lost his job because of COVID, which is why 
they are behind for July, but he found work now and that’s the only month they’ve missed.  
  
If you don’t extend the moratorium, my family and so many other families like mine could be evicted. I urge 
you to vote yes.  
  
Danna Geil  
Brownsville, OR 
Danna K Geil 
 


